
 

 

 

 

 

           

16th November 2021 

 

Please see the message below from the School Immunisation Team 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 9 DTP/ACWY VACCINATION PROGRAMME 
 
We are pleased to let you know that the econsent link for this vaccine is now 
working.  The Immunisation Team will be visiting school in the new year to vaccinate Year 9 
pupils for DTP and Meningitis ACWY.   
 
Please follow the link below, at your earliest convenience, to complete the green YES form to 
consent to the vaccination or the red NO form if you do not want your child to receive the 
vaccine. The link will close on 30th November 2021. 
Thank you 
 
 
https://www.nhsimms.uk/TDIPVACWY/information?Id=119775&Type=TDIPVACWY 
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